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Dear Parents, 
Thankyou so much to everyone who helped with our Spring Clean Up yesterday. The 
School looks amazing, weed free and so much more spacious! Thankyou for giving up 
your spare time and for coming so prepared, with trowels, spades, wheelbarrows and 
even a JCB!  
 
What’s on this week: 
 

Monday 3rd April Y5/6 to Robinwood until Wednesday 

Tuesday 4th April KS2 Sports Club with York City Knights  

Wednesday 5th April Y3/4 to the National Coal Mining Museum 
Rev Kirkman to lead Collective Worship 

Thursday 6th April Easter Egg decorating (remember to bring 
in a hard-boiled egg and any resources 
school won’t be able to provide) 
Yo-Yo leading Easter workshops in KS1 
and Y5/6, then Easter Collective Worship 
in the Village Hall  

Friday 7th April Break up for Easter 
No coding club 

Monday 24th April School starts back 

 
Friends of Naburn Easter Garden 
Our Easter garden is at the front of school and looks fantastic, thanks to some very 
green fingers!!Please see earlier flyer advertising this fundraiser. The winning stick will 
be drawn in Celebration Worship on Friday. 
 
Parents’ Evenings 
You should have received your slip telling you the time of parents’ evenings next 
term. Remember that your child’s tray will be available so that you can look through 
their work either prior to, or after, your appointment. Please do leave time to do this. 
There are some very high quality pieces of work around school to celebrate.  There 
will be no clubs in the first week back, due to parents’ evenings. Details of clubs next 
half term will follow soon. 
 
Music Competition 
Please see the attached flyer advertising a music competition coming up in Selby. If 
your child is interested in taking part, let me know by the end of this week and I will 
book places. School will pay the entry fee as our way of saying well done for all your 
practising and good luck! 
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Holiday Competition 
School Council has been busy promoting safer travel through our village and have 
been designing posters to remind motorists of the speed limit. If you would like to 
design a bright poster over the holiday, to help them, please do. It needs to be simple 
and easy to see. 
 
Congratulations! 
Well done to Mrs Jackson who has been awarded her HLTA (Higher Level Teaching 
assistant) qualification. She has worked very hard for this. Fantastic news! 
 
Off to Robinwood now….let’s hope the sun shines!  
 
Happy Easter and hope you all have a lovely rest and a little bit of chocolate, 
 
Mrs Christison 
 
P.S. Here are some photos from yesterday! 
 
 


